
 

 

 

Circular No. 415 
Date: 25th December 2023 

 
All ASC Member Federations/Associations 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
We   extend   our   sincere   greetings   to all   esteemed   members   of   Asian   Shooting 

Confederation (ASC). 

 
As per request of some ASC member federations to attend training before the competition. 

The Kuwait Shooting Federation accepted to open the shooting ranges for training one week 

before start of Asian Shotgun Championship 2024. This will give a good opportunity to 

shotgun athletes to train and get familiarized with the ranges. 

 

Wishing you the very best of success in upcoming Asian Shotgun Championship 2024 in 

Kuwait. 

 
Thank you and Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi 
Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
 


